
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MARCH 4, 2002 

2002/2003 RECREATION AND CULTURE RENTAL RATES 

Recommendation 

The Director of Recreation and Culture, in consultation with the Administrative Manager, 
recommends: 
 
That the attached 2002/2003 Recreation and Culture rental rates be approved and that they be 
effective April 1, 2002 for all new bookings. 

Purpose approval for 

The purpose of this report is to seek Council approval of the proposed 2002/2003 Recreation and 
Culture rental rates for City-owned facilities. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Each year, staff review the rental rates for all City of Vaughan facilities. For  2002/2003, the 
review process, including community consultation, commenced in the Fall 2001.  At the 
December 18, 2001 working session, Council approved the 2002/2003 Community Service 
Organization rental rates and the Vaughan Resident rental rates for arenas, baseball diamonds 
and soccer fields.   On the average, the rates were increased 10% (attachment #1). 
 
In addition to the above-named sports facilities, the Department of Recreation and Culture 
permits other City-owned facilities including meeting rooms, gyms and pools. In order to 
determine an appropriate rental rate for these facilities, a review  was conducted by staff.   
Included in the review was a comparison of similar facilities in neighbouring municipalities as well 
as a review of the market place. For example, the primary uses in these categories are for private  
parties, banquets, meetings, etc. In the past, staff have noted a decline in the number of 
gymnasium rentals and party room categories following significant rate increases. Recognizing 
that the City of Vaughan has many commercial banquet and party facilities, if the rates are 
increased dramatically the customer simply chooses another venue for their function.  As a result 
of this review, the recommended increases to the remaining facilities and user categories is an 
average of 10%. 
 
In addition, since the greatest impact to the department�s rental revenues are realized through the 
rental of sports facilities, the impact to the budget from the rental of these other facilities is 
minimal. 
 

Conclusion 

Traditionally the rates in question have had moderate increases to ensure continued patronage 
by Vaughan residents and to compete with other similar service providers. The proposed rental 
rates support this position. 

Attachments 

1) 2002/2003 Recreation and Culture Facility Rental Rates 
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G. Doris Haas, Commissioner of Community Services. 



 

 

 


